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Together we care, we learn and we enjoy success 
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Dear Parents, 

Educational  Visit:  HMS Victory, Portsmouth – Friday 14th June 2019 

 

We are writing to confirm details for the visit to HMS Victory on Friday 14th June 2019 as 

part of our Pirate topic.  We will be leaving school after registration and returning during 

school hours so that you can collect your child at the normal time. 

 

To aid the smooth running and as the children will be outside for most of the day, please 

could you ensure that: 

 

Your child arrives at 8.50am to complete a quick registration. 

 

All children wear a named school jumper/cardigan and trousers or leggings. 

  

Your child has a named waterproof coat with a hood which will zip up easily.  No umbrellas 

please. 

 

Please apply suntan lotion if it’s required along with a named sun hat (please note we are not 

able to apply suntan lotion within school).  

 

 

Due to the uneven surfaces they will be walking on, children should wear secure, non slip 

shoes.  Trainers would be the most suitable. NO SANDALS PLEASE. 

 

We have been advised that due to lack of storage space at Portsmouth Dockyard, it will be 

necessary for the children to carry their packed lunches in a small back pack.  This will allow 

them to have their hands free for climbing about the ship. A packed lunch will be provided for 

those children who have requested one  NO chocolate bars/sweets, fizzy drinks or glass 

containers, please!!!!!!  Please provide enough water for your child to have throughout the 

day. 

 

No money is needed.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Year 1 Teachers 
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